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May 5th, 2025 
 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
280 Slater Street 
P.O. Box 1046,  
Station B 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1P 5S9 
 
Re: Support for Ontario Power Generation’s License Renewal Application 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of Hearth Place Cancer Support Centre, I am writing to express our support for Ontario Power 
Generation’s application to renew its license for continued operations in Clarington. 
 
Ontario Power Generation has been, and continues to be, an advocate Hearth Place.  Over the years OPG 
has supported programs and events that allow our members who are living with cancer to receive the 
support they seek during this difficult time in their lives free of charge. 
 
We are the only cancer support centre from Toronto to Kingston and north.  Over the years, we have 
developed a strong working relationship with OPG and their staff. 
 
We are confident that OPG will continue to be important community partner that strive for outstanding 
safety and environmental commitment to the residents of Clarington. 
 
Hearth Place fully supports the renewal of OPG’s license for a 30-year term, and we look forward to our 
continuing relationship with the company and their employees. 
 
 
 
Debbie Dawson 
Community Engagement Officer 
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